
 

 
 
 

Thank you to all the Saint James families and teachers who participated in Operation 
Christmas Child, we deeply appreciate your thoughtfulness and generosity to others in 
need this holiday season. Because of you, 124 children received more than just a gift.  

They felt the love and friendship your children packed into those small boxes 
 

Wishing you the best of Health and Happiness for 2014, 
SJS Dare2Care/Operation Christmas Child Committee 

Dulce Arce and Lisa Goga   
 

 
 

 


